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Thank you for 
your patience
The recent storm that blanketed our region 

with thick layers of ice and snow caused 

extensive damage to trees and power lines.

As the storm took shape, more than 400 field 

personnel jumped into action working 24/7 

with assistance from Tillamook PUD, Rocky 

Mountain Power, MidAmerican Energy and  

NV Energy. Crews worked around the clock  

to make repairs and get your power back on  

as swiftly and safely as possible.

Delivering safe, reliable, affordable power 

is our highest priority. Thank you for your 

patience and your trust. It’s a privilege to 

serve you.


